
Zoe Panagiota Nigianni <pnig1a@gmail.com>

RE: Claim - Islington Council

Legal Services HOU <Legal.ServicesHOU@islington.gov.uk> Tue, Jan 23, 2024 at 11:35 AM
To: Zoe Panagiota Nigianni <pnig1a@gmail.com>
Cc: Legal Services HOU <Legal.ServicesHOU@islington.gov.uk>

Dear Ms Nigianni,

We have no records of any French insurance company that has been used in four London councils for refugee
housing; we will certainly cooperate with the Metropolitan Police should they contact us in the course of their
investigation.

Kind regards,

Legal Services

From: Zoe Panagiota Nigianni <pnig1a@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 7:19 AM
To: Legal Services HOU <Legal.ServicesHOU@islington.gov.uk>; Complaints, Central
<Central.Complaints@islington.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Claim - Islington Council

[External]

Can you please advise the Metropolitan Police Service about the name of the French insurance company that has
been used in four London councils for refugee housing? I do not know the insurance company and the police
needs to deal with insurance fraud urgently.

Ms Nigianni

This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you have received it in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. Please be aware that information in this email may be confidential, legally
privileged and/or copyright protected.

Gmail - RE: Claim - Islington Council https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=d708c9c942&view=pt&search=...

1 of 1 27/01/2024, 09:00

mailto:pnig1a@gmail.com
mailto:pnig1a@gmail.com
mailto:Legal.ServicesHOU@islington.gov.uk
mailto:Legal.ServicesHOU@islington.gov.uk
mailto:Legal.ServicesHOU@islington.gov.uk
mailto:Central.Complaints@islington.gov.uk
mailto:Central.Complaints@islington.gov.uk
mailto:Central.Complaints@islington.gov.uk

